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Looking for entries in Erin art show

	Organizers of the 2014 Hills of Erin Studio Tour are looking for local artist-participants.

The tour will run for two weekends; Sept. 13 and 14, and Sept. 20 and 21 (guest artists may opt to participate on one weekend or

both). Information, requirements and entry forms are available online at www.hillsoferinstudiotour.com/events

Artists' deadline for entry is Feb. 28.

For more information, contact info@hillsoferinstudiotour.com
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